

The Bishop of Peterborough The Rt Revd Debbie Sellin

Bishops' Office The Palace Peterborough PE1 1YA

T 01733 562492

E bishop@peterborough-diocese.org.uk W www.peterborough-diocese.org.uk

## Dear Candidate

Thank you for considering this post and be assured of our prayers as we seek together God's guidance. You will see that the profile is honest about the recent pastoral breakdown which the parish has experienced and is still recovering from. For this reason, we have agreed to an interim post, in recognition of the journey that the parish is still on. This is an exciting opportunity for a priest with significant parish and pastoral experience to walk alongside God's people in this place. We are looking forward to seeing more of God at work in and through the people of Christ the King.

Please be assured of support from the Diocese during this period of interim ministry. The Archdeacon of Oakham will be working with the successful candidate and PCC to agree priorities and will meet them regularly to ensure that all possible help is given.

We would welcome your application if you feel that God is calling you to travel with the parish during this season of repentance, rebuilding and renewal.

With my prayers



